Steven Seee

From: Denise Lopez <denisealopez35@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:12 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Vaote No Bill #H5351

Good Evening,

Please do your research and vote NO on Bill#H5351 . I'm in opposition of this bill and believe these invasive and risky
procedures need physician oversight and should not be delegated putting the public at risk.

Denise Lopez
East Greenwich, Rl

Sent from my iPhone



